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York Region Public Health  

Below are important decision trees regarding COVID safety measures for schools and the community. Families and guardians, 
please ensure you go over both decision trees that have been provided. 

Should my child attend school 

Protecting the school from exposures to COVID-19 

COVID-19 School and Child Care Screening Tool 
 
Masks with ventilation holes    

Parents and guardians, students should not be wearing masks with ventilation holes in them - students in need of a mask can 
come to the main office for one 

Parents’ Night 

Thank you to everyone who participated in Parents’ Night.  We look forward to continuing to partner with you in your 
child(ren)’s education.  
 

Visitors to Bayview S.S. 

· All visitors will be entered into our electronic Visitor Log 

· This includes, but is not limited to:   

 Parents/Guardians and other caregivers 

 Students who are not expected to be in attendance (e.g. Cohort A 
coming on the wrong day) 

 New Registrations (by appointment only) 

 School authorized service providers  

 Contractors 

 Delivery and mail service workers  

 Board couriers 

 Virtual School Teachers who need to access materials 

· Parents and students are reminded to not walk into the building without an 
appointment.  Please call the school at 905-884-4453 to make an 
appointment. 

· All permitted visitors must: 

1. self-screen 

2. sanitize their hands 

3. wear a face covering at all times 

4. maintain a two-metre physical distance as they enter, move through 
and exit the building. 

· If a visitor does not have a mask, they will be provided with one from the 
main office 

 

http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/bayview.ss/info/Documents/Should%20my%20child%20attend%20school.PDF
http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/bayview.ss/info/Documents/Protecting%20the%20school%20from%20exposures%20to%20COVID-19.PDF
http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/bayview.ss/NewsEvents/Documents/COVID-19-screening-tool.pdf


 
Guidance Message – Oct 30th  
Note:  All guidance messages can be found on the Guidance page of the Bayview SS website. 
 
NOVEMBER 

1 Grade 12’s applying to the US for RD deadline to inform a Guidance Counsellor. IB 
              students need to fill out the Google Form sent by Ms. Joffe. Missing this deadline means        
              Guidance will not have enough time to complete the Guidance portion of the application. 
3-4 Guidance Presentation on How to Apply to Ontario Colleges 11:40am to 12:20pm 
4-5 Ontario College Fair visit www.ontariocollegefair.ca 
23 Grade 12’s Queen’s Chancellor Award due to Guidance; students must apply to Queens before November 

20th on OUAC. Do not wait for the last minute to apply. Submit application to Ms. Jarrett. Here is a link. 
 
Graduating Students 

Guidance has sent out your OUAC PINS to your gapps account. If you did not receive a letter, please email your 
alpha guidance counsellor. 
 
This past week, Guidance hosted two presentations on How to Apply to Ontario Universities. The presentation can 
be found in the Gr12 Guidance Google Classroom and on the Guidance page of the Bayview Website, under Post 
Secondary Education.   
 
Students applying to Ontario Colleges, Guidance is hosting presentations on How to Apply to Ontario Colleges on 
Tuesday, November 3 and Wednesday, November 4 from 11:40am to 12:20pm.  The presentations are the same 
so you only need to attend one. Students in Bayview’s adaptive program, please attend the presentation on the 
day you are NOT at school.  The Zoom link will be posted in the Gr12 Google Classroom 20 minutes before the 
presentation begins. We hope to see you all there. 
 
Ontario Colleges is hosting a Virtual Fair the evening of Tuesday, November 4 and during the day Wednesday, 
November 5. Students must register to attend. Here is the link. 
 
SHSM Students 

Students who attended the Guidance Presentations this week or next; these events count as a Reach Ahead. 
Please fill out the Reach Ahead form found in the SHSM Google Classroom.  
 
Ontario Colleges is hosting a virtual fair the evening of Tuesday, November 4 and during the day Wednesday, 
November 5.   This event also counts as a Reach Ahead.  See information above. 
 
Students who still need to complete certifications for SHSM. Please continue to visit the SHSM Google classroom 
where events are posted.  Please see the codes below to join the Google Classroom.  

 Grade 12 Google Classroom class code: kjkhymt 

 Grade 11 Google Classroom class code: thno56q 
 
Community Involvement 

Updates regarding volunteer hours were posted in last week’s Guidance Message. Please review the message for 
the changes and volunteer opportunities. 
 
Social Media 
Instagram: @bss.guidance 
Twitter:  Bayview_Guidance 
 
 

http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/bayview.ss/guidance/Pages/default.aspx
http://www.ontariocollegefair.ca/
https://www.queensu.ca/studentawards/admission-awards/major-admission-awards
https://ontariocollegefair.ca/


 
 
 

Online Start-up Forms 

Parents and guardians who have not filled out the online start-up forms, please do so by following this link: 
https://startupforms.yrdsb.ca/  

One completed form is required for each student attending Bayview Secondary School. 
   

Serious Student Medical Concerns  

As a reminder, if your child does not have a health care plan at school and has a serious medical condition, please contact the 
office.  

The different categories for medical consideration include:   
-anaphylaxis 
-asthma 
-diabetes 
-epilepsy  
- other serious medical conditions 

https://startupforms.yrdsb.ca/

